
Guthrie Street GAZETTE
25th May

Message from Mr B!
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well and in good spirits. As we enter the month of June, we would like
to take a moment to acknowledge and recognize two important events that hold immense
significance in our nation's history and our ongoing journey towards reconciliation: Reconciliation
Week and National Sorry Day.

Reconciliation Week, which takes place from May 29th to June 3rd, is a time for all Australians to come
together and build relationships between the wider Australian community and Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander people. It is a week filled with meaningful conversations, events, and activities aimed at
fostering mutual respect, understanding, and recognition of the rights and cultures of First Nations
peoples. This year's theme, "More than a word. Reconciliation takes action," reminds us that true
reconciliation requires active engagement and commitment from all members of our society.

National Sorry Day, Friday May 26th, is a day to acknowledge and express regret for the historical
mistreatment and trauma endured by the Stolen Generations. During these significant events, we
encourage each and every one of you to engage in conversations, seek knowledge, and participate in
activities that promote understanding, respect, and reconciliation. Here are some ways you can get
involved:

Attend local events: Look out for Reconciliation Week and National Sorry Day events happening in
your community. These events provide opportunities to connect with First Nations peoples, learn
about their cultures, and show your support

Educate yourself: Take the time to learn about the history, culture, and experiences of Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander peoples. Read books, watch documentaries, or explore online resources that
provide valuable insights into their rich heritage and ongoing struggles.

Reflect and have conversations: Engage in discussions with friends, family, and colleagues about
reconciliation, the Stolen Generations, and the importance of acknowledging our shared history. It is
through open and respectful dialogue that we can foster understanding and promote positive change.

Remember, reconciliation is an ongoing journey that requires our collective efforts. By coming
together, listening, and taking meaningful actions, we can contribute to a more just, inclusive, and
reconciled Australia.



We look forward to seeing your involvement and participation during Reconciliation Week and National
Sorry Day. Together, let us build a future that celebrates and respects the diversity and heritage of all
Australians

Golden Rule
Reconciliation week is great way of reinforcing our Golden Rule - Treat Others The Way You Would
Like To Be Treated. This rule applies in everything we do at school, from playing sport in the yard to
working with others in class. It is a simple rule but is powerful at the same time.

Regards
Mr. B

Reminders

Friday 26th May- National Sorry Day
Saturday 27th May- Saturday 3rd June- Reconciliation Week
Thursday & Friday 8th-9th June- Yr 3 Billabong Camp
Monday 12th June- King Birthday (No School)
Tuesday 13th June- Curriculum Day (No School)
Thursday 15th June- Yr 1/2 Kyabram Fauna Park

School Photos 2023

Our annual school photos have been taken and are now ready to order.
Arthur Reed Photos uses an online ordering system where you can view your photos prior to ordering.
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You will require this 2023 code to register online and view your photos.
If you have already registered, you will receive an email or SMS from Arthur Reed Photos with a link to
view your photos.
If you have not yet registered, please go to order.arphotos.com.au and enter your code to complete
your order.
If you have misplaced your registration code, please contact the Arthur Reed Photos customer service
team directly on 5243 4390 (option 1) or customerservice@arphotos.com.au
Please note that you will need to register online with your 2023 photo code to gain access to this
year’s images.
All photo packages will be sent directly to your nominated address, so please ensure that you enter the
correct details and nominated shipping address upon checkout.
If you require any assistance ordering your photos, please contact Arthur Reed Photos directly on
5243 4390 (option 1) or email customerservice@arphotos.com.au

EQ Award Winners
The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 5th May.
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EQ Award Winners
The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 12th May.



EQ Award Winners
The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 19th May.















Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop
If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.



Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS
Iron on transfers are now available from the School Office.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Facebook @guthriestps

Guthrie Street Primary School

Please contact the office if you have any queries. You can also follow
us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps
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